
Celebration of Learning Thursday, February 1st

The students are excited to invite

their parents to their classroom next

Thursday between 3:40 pm and 5:30

pm to celebrate their learning so far

this year. Your student will have a chance to take the lead

and show you what they have been learning about in their

different subjects.

You do not need to make an appointment, just drop in at

some point between 3:40 and 5:30 and plan on ten to

fifteen minutes with your child. We hope to see you all

there. If you have any questions please call the school.


